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KIDS	INITIATIVE	(KI)	BOOT	ROOM	
LAUNCHES	
The	most	ambitious	project	under	our	KI	scheme	
has	got	underway	and	is	off	to	a	flying	start.		

The	idea	is	to	engage	with	schools	and	sports	
clubs	appealing	for	pre-loved	and	unwanted	
football	boots	and	trainers	to	be	donated	so	that	
we	can	redistribute	them	to	kids	who	do	not	
have	any	and	are	therefore	unable	to	take	part	in	
school	sports.		

Within	the	first	couple	of	weeks	we	have	
collected	close	to	100	pairs	of	varying	sports	
shoes	&	boots,	the	majority	in	very	good	
condition.	

In	addition	to	the	recycled	shoes	we	collect	we	
will	also	be	supplying	new	boots	and	trainers	in	
the	sizes	we	do	not	have	sufficient	numbers	of.		

We	also	intend	to	donate	to	schools	other	
equipment	such	as	shin	pads	and	goal	keeping	
gloves.	

	

Close	to	100	pairs	of	boots	and	trainers	ready	for	
sorting	and	cleaning.	Thanks	to	Poole	Town	
Wessex,	Castle	Court	School	and	Bryanston	School	
for	the	donations	so	far	received.	

If	you	would	like	further	information	about	the	
scheme	please	contact:	
richard.gale@pooletownfc.co.uk	

FAMILY	TICKET	VOUCHERS	

As	in	previous	years	the	Club	will	be	sending	out	Free	Family	Vouchers	to	over	
100	local	schools	which	will	enable	a	family	of	4	free	entry	to	2	league	games	
later	this	season.	The	games	in	question	are	against	Hayes	&	Yeading	on	
Saturday	29th	February,	KO	3pm	and	our	last	home	match	of	the	season	
against	Chesham	on	Saturday	25th	April,	KO	3pm.	As	the	table	stands	at	the	
time	of	printing,	that	could	be	a	vital	promotion	game	for	both	sides.	
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RACE	NIGHT	RAISES	£250	FOR	THE	
BOOT	ROOM	

The	second	Poole	Town	Derby	
was	held	on	Friday	17th	
January	2020	at	the	
Centenary	Club	in	Poole.		

As	well	as	raising	much	needed	funds	for	the	
club,	£250	of	the	raffle	which	was	held	during	
the	evening	was	donated	to	the	Boot	Room	
scheme	which	will	enable	us	to	buy	much	
needed	boots,	trainers	and	other	equipment	for	
local	disadvantaged	children.		

Our	thanks	to	all	those	who	attended	and	our	
many	generous	sponsors.	

WAVE	105	CASH	FOR	KIDS	DAY	
To	launch	this	year’s	
1000	FACES	appeal,	
representatives	of	Wave	
105	Cash	for	Kids	charity	
(and	hopefully	one	of	
their	presenters)	will	be	
attending	our	last	game	
of	the	season	against	Chesham	on	Saturday	25th	
April	2020.		

This	will	coincide	with	our	second	Free	Family	
Voucher	day	which	also	applies	to	this	game.		

The	object	of	each	of	the	1000	faces	is	to	raise	a	
minimum	£100	during	the	calendar	year	for	the	
charity	and	last	year	the	Club,	in	its	second	year	
of	participation,	raised	an	impressive	£750.		

Thank	you	to	all	our	fans	who	always	give	so	
generously	to	our	causes.	

KIDS	INITIATIVE	TO	BENEFIT	FROM	
TOTTENHAM	LEGENDS	NIGHT	
Our	Kids	Initiative	is	set	to	benefit	from	some	of	
the	auction	proceeds	from	the	upcoming	Spurs	
Legends	night	featuring	former	legends	Ossie	
Ardiles	and	Micky	Hazard.		

The	event	will	be	held	at	the	Centenary	Club	in	
Poole	on	Saturday	28th	March	2020.		

For	full	details	of	the	event	and	to	book	tickets	
please	visit	www.pooletown.co.uk	

	

POOLE	TOWN	WESSEX	
Some	of	our	youth,	ladies	and	ability	counts	teams	
are	looking	to	add	to	their	squads	and	for	more	
information	about	the	30	or	so	teams	that	play	
below	the	first	team,	please	visit	our	dedicated	
kids	and	community	website	at:	

www.ptfckids.co.uk	

	
The	club	are	extremely	grateful	to	Mike	Wheeler	from	Cracking	Media	and	Tony	Jacobs	from	

Condor	Office	Solutions	for	their	time	and	generosity	in	the	design	and	printing	of	this	newsletter	
	


